

NUTLEY NEWSLETTER





It has been another busy week here at school filled with lots of learning, sports matches and more.

Firstly, I would like to congratulate our Year 5/6 football players who attended the A League match on Tuesday. All our players showed a fantastic team attitude- well done Team Nutley!

This week, myself and the governors have been looking at our school vision and values. We wanted to make them easy to remember and purposeful for our children, so that they can live them out in their daily lives. I have therefore retained the heart of the original school vision but shortened it to:

A foundation for lifelong learning, to reach our full potential, by following the example of Jesus.

I have also linked our values to their biblical roots as follows:

Respect

"We treat others as we would like to be treated" Matthew 7:12

Compassion

"We are sympathetic and caring towards others" Peter 3:8

Perseverance

"We are resilient, and never give up"
Galatians 6:9

Friendship

"We encourage and support each other" Thessalonians 5:11

Forgiveness

"We are kind and forgiving" Ephesians 4:32

Trust

"We put our trust in God" Psalm 56:3

We have started to use actions when reading our shortened vision in worship, with three children chosen every assembly to lead this. I invite you to read our vision and values and send any feedback that you may have to the office.

Mrs Helen Denton

1

Class News

Rabbits

This week in Rabbit class has been wonderful! We have been working so hard on our harvest festival song, which we are thoroughly enjoying! We have also started to learn the actions too! The children have settled into the school routine so well and I am so proud of each and every one of them! The children have been making the most of our outside area, especially the sunshine on Friday! We read the story 'The boy with flowers in his hair' and had a class discussion about being kind to our friends and looking after each other. Have a lovely weekend!

Hedgehogs

We have had another wonderful week in Hedgehog Class! In English we have continued learning how to write descriptive sentences about ourselves, using the 'You Choose' book for ideas. We finished our writing today, giving a book to Rabbit Class with descriptions of each of us to help them get know more friends. In Maths we have continued to work with numbers to 20. We have found out about 1 more, 1 less and how to work out word problems with these skills. In PE we had a fantastic time with our new PE Coaches. We found out how to control a ball with just ONE hand, with the other behind our back. We found out how to shoot and defend with just one hand. In Music we had fun creating 'Funny Bones' music with our bodies and objects from around the classroom. Another fabulous week - Miss Debenham is very proud of all of our hard work and enthusiasm.

Foxes

What a week! It has been so lovely being back and with our class settling back in. In English Fox class produced some beautiful writing all about persuading people to visit the circus. We wrote about different acts in the circus and had a big focus on adverbs and imperative verbs. In maths we have been continuing work on place value, particularly using number lines. On Thursday volunteers from the Ashdown Forest come in and make lovely pop up Winnie the Pooh inspired cards. In Science we have been exploring simple circuits. In Geography we began to make a poster about continents. In PE we worked on football skills, such as passing, receiving, and our teamwork skills. In DT we made our final design for our light boxes which we are all excited to make! Have a lovely weekend \odot

Badgers

Badger Class have worked really hard this week! They listened to music by Vera Lynn, before creating a poster all about her and her style of music. In DT, we designed our Anderson shelters and thought about what materials we might need to create it. In English, we wrote and edited a diary entry as if it was our evacuee's birthday! We tried to include adverbials and semi-colons. In maths, we have recapped rounding any number and how to use negative numbers. In PE, we worked on our movement with a football, practicing receiving a pass whilst running. We have also begun working on our Harvest Festival performance. Well done, Badgers. You have all done some fantastic work this week.

Have a great weekend.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

SEPTEMBER 2025

Wed 24th XC Qualifiers Rocks Park 13:30 - 15:00

Football Club 3.20 - 4.15

Thurs 25th

Karate Club 3.20 - 4.15

Fri 26th

Harvest Festival in Church

OCTOBER 2025

Tues 21st

School Photos

Fri 24th

End Term 1

NOVEMBER 2025

Mon 3rd

Start Term 2

Mon 24th

Flu Vaccinations

DECEMBER 2025

Wed 17th

Nativity am

Thurs 18th

Nativity pm

Fri 19th

Christingle Service

End Term 2

JANUARY 2026

Mon 5th

Start Term 3

FEBRUARY 2026

Fri 13th

End Term 3

Mon 23rd

Start Term 4





Our Harvest Festival service is next Friday, 26th September at 9.00am in the church. Could all children please bring a donation, either a tin or dried item such as rice or pasta. No fresh produce please! All donations will be delivered to the Uckfield Foodbank.

Arbor Data Information & Consents

To ensure we have correct and up to date contact information, please login to your Arbor account and check your data. If there are any errors or omissions, you can now make the changes yourself. Please also scroll down to the 'Consents' and complete for our records.



Nuts

Just a reminder that we are a nut free school, so please ensure that any snacks or items in packed lunches are nut free. Thank you!

ACHIEVEMENT CERTIFICATES

Rabbits: Whole Class

Hedgehogs: Charlie and Jools

Foxes: Charley and Fraser

Badgers: Charlie and Georgia



STARS
Kenzi 500 Stars
Lawrence 900 Stars
Skye 900 Stars

Attendance this year to date: Whole School: 96.8%

Rabbits: 100%

Hedgehogs: 98%

Foxes: 98.8%

Badgers: 96.3%

Red under 92%

Amber 92-96%

Green above 96%



The Parenting Team

Being a parent is a journey...

Let's make it a positive one!



For more information about our free courses, groups webinars and events. Scan the QR code









We will be taking individual images on

Tuesday 21st October





























VIEW & PURCHASE ONLINE: A few weeks after your shoot you will receive a contact sheet via your school with your login details on (not all of your images are on your contact sheet).

Please login to view/purchase your images.

LOST LOGINS:

A SAFEWORD will be sent to you from your school, please use this if you lose your login.

FREE Delivery period:

We offer a free delivery period, after this time orders can still be placed but a delivery charge will apply.

Have a family shoot with imago the comfort of your home. See our website or call us on 01252 728457















ation PART OWNED BY SOCIAL ENTERPRISE
Helping disadvantaged children to help themselves

